
NOTICE OF MEETING 
of the Republican Party Town Caucus for the Town of 

Stratton to nominate Justices of the Peace 
 

The legal voters of the Town of Stratton are hereby notified that there will be a 

Town Caucus of the Republican Party held at the Stratton Town Office, 9 West 

Jamaica Rd. in Stratton on August 2, 2016 at 9:00am in order to nominate 

Republican Party candidates for Justice of the Peace. 

 

(Any legal voter of the town, who has not participated in the organizational 

meeting or JP nomination caucus of another political party may attend and vote to 

nominate JPs.) 

 

This notice was posted in accordance with the statutes on July 20, 2016. 

 

David Kent Young 
Republican Party Town Secretary 


